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To: The Honorable Members of the Revere City Council 

 Mayor Brian M. Arrigo 

From: Jessica A. Giannino, Chairwoman 

 Public Safety Sub-Committee 

Re: Committee Meeting 

Date: November 9, 2021 

 

 

Please be advised that the Public Safety Sub-Committee will hold a meeting on Monday evening, 

November 15, 2021 from 5:15PM – 5:30PM in the City Councillor Joseph A. DelGrosso City 

Council Chamber, Revere City Hall, 281 Broadway, Revere, MA 02151 to discuss the following 

Council Order(s): 

 

 

 

21-322 Motion presented by Councillor Morabito:  That the Mayor and the Traffic 

Commission look into launching a slow streets pilot program in the City of Revere 

to slow down drivers by introducing speed tables, speed humps, crosswalks, 

signage, and bollards to help curb the excessive speeding on cut-through streets, 

especially on streets nearby schools and city recreational spaces. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


